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N O T I C E  
Cancellation of Meeting 
Human Services Commission 

Notice is hereby given that the Human Services Commission meeting scheduled on 
Wednesday, December 14, 2022 is cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled Human Services Commission meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, January 11, 2023 at 6:00 pm in Conference Room 148 of the Tacoma 
Municipal Building, located at 747 Market Street, Tacoma, Washington or virtual. 
 
This meeting can be attended in person, or heard by dialing 253-215-8782 and entering 
meeting ID 972 3411 6608 when prompted or online at through Zoom at 
https://zoom.us/j/97234116608?pwd=R1hOV0NrTW92d3lDME5XbWhRdGlrZz09, 
entering passcode 003738 when prompted. 
 
 
Vicky McLaurin 
Neighborhood and Community Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs, activities, or 
services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a reasonable accommodation, 
please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (253) 591-5505. TTY or speech to speech users please dial  
711 to connect to Washington Relay Services.  

https://zoom.us/j/97234116608?pwd=R1hOV0NrTW92d3lDME5XbWhRdGlrZz09

	NOTICE

